INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL BURAIDAH

Ref: CIR/IISB/PAR/108/2022-23 13" February 2023

Dear Parent,

This is to inform you that it is mandatory for parent (Father/Mother/Guardian) and the
candidate to visit the school on 17" February 2023 (Friday) between 3:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.
and collect the Admit Cards of your ward for Gulf Sahodaya Annual Exam for Classes 9 & 11.

Note:
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Kindly clear the tuition fees (if any) enabling us to release the Admit Card.
It is compulsory for the students to carry Admit for all the examinations.
School timings will remain the same during examinations.

No communication devices are allowed in the Examination Hall.

Students caught with unfair means will be strictly punished.

Principal




